
Stafford Philatelic Show. 

Stamps, Postal History & Postcards. 

Many thanks to all those who attended our Show 

in June -  attendance was well above all our 

previous events 

Thank you to all those who purchased Albums etc, 

from 

 The Cannock Philatelic Society who raised in 

excess of £1000 for  

The Midlands Air Ambulance 

We look forward to seeing you all again on 

November 8th & 9th 2024 

Dealers  wishing to book a Stand please 

contact us by email. 

info@john-rice-stamps.co.uk 

The Room Plan and dealers locations for November  

2024 will be displayed here shortly before the Fair. 
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